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Port Blair dated the Q7 July, 2017
To

The Secretary-cum-Director (Transport)
Directorate of Transport
Port Blair

Sub:- Keeping of provision of litter box/ poly bags in the Private/Govt
busses - reg

Sir,

I am directed to inform you that good amount of plastic and eatable
wastages are being found in the Jarawa Tribal Reserve, which is hazardous
for the Jarawa tribes. It is due to the wastage thrown by the travelers using
the Andaman Trunk Road passing through Jarawa Reserve Area. The matter
has been seriously viewed by the Administration. As such, it has been
decided that all Govt/ private busses shall keep the provisions of litter box
in buses.

In this connection, it is requested that necessary provision of littering
box/poly bags in the all Govt/Private busses must be kept, so that the
travelers may refrain throwing plastics and eatable wastage while crossing
Jarawa tribal reserve.

Yours faithfully

N =
ST i
(Dr Naviendra Kumar Singh)

Director (TW)

Copy to: -

1) The Chief Secretary, A&N Adininistration, Port Blair for favour of his kind
information

2) The Secretary (TW), A&N Administration, Port Blair for favour of his kind
information

3) The Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Port Blair with the direction to ensure
that no plastic/ eatable wastage to be found in the JTR. chv
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